NEWSLETTER 3, MAY 2023

:***** Co-funded by
LN the European Union

ON 10 AND 11 MAY, THE IHETP
FlRST TRANSNAT|°“AL PROJECT PARTNERS MET IN
ROME FOR THE FIRST TPM
PROJECT MEETING TRANSNATIONAL
PROJECT MEETING.
lN ROME THE FIRST TPM WAS A

HYBRID MEETING, SOME
PARTNERS COULD NOT BE
PRESENT BUT ACTIVELY
PARTICIPATED REMOTELY.
THE PURPOSE OF THE
MEETING WAS TO DISCUSS
THE PROGRESS OF THE
PROJECT'S FIRST OUTCOME
WP 2 ASSESSMENT
REQUIREMENTS AND THE
PLANNING OF THE NEXT
WP3 TRAINING CURRICULUM.
THE COORDINATING
INSTITUTION, EIA SA, GAVE A
DETAILED OVERVIEW OF
EVERY RELEVANT ASPECT OF
THE PROJECT AND,
TOGETHER WITH THE OTHER
PARTNERS, DEFINED THE
STEPS TO BE TAKEN IN THE
COMING MONTHS.
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